
From: Keithly, Eileen <ekeithly@southstrandnews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/7/2016 1:37:41 PM
Subject: Santee Flooding Questions

Chaney,
 
After visiting with the residents in the Santee community of Georgetown County last night, I would like the Governor 
to speak to the following questions:
 
Is the Governor aware of the current flooding situation in Georgetown County due to controlled releases from 
Santee Cooper’s dam and dike systems upriver?
 
Has anyone from Georgetown County, Santee Cooper or SCDOT contacted the Governor to inform 
her of the situation?
 
Why is so much water being diverted down the Santee River, and not being diverted to other 
waterways?
 
Some residents are experiencing worse flooding conditions than the Oct. flooding.  What 
measures will the Governor take to help these residents recover from this manmade flood, and 
what immediate help can she arrange for them?
 
Is the Governor open to taking a tour of the area and inspecting the flood damage personally?  If 
so, when will that take place?
 
As I said, we are on deadline, and need the answers to these questions as soon as possible,
 
Thanks so much,
Eileen Keithly
Georgetown Times
South Strand News
843-546-4148 ext.243
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